February 4, 2019 
HopeWell Ranch is grateful that we have had the opportunity to partner with Clothing Inc. in serving our community. We highly endorse this organization that serves one of our community’s greatest needs. One of our observations is how they function with integrity. It is also our observation that they are outgrowing their current space and need to expand. 
With our partnership with Clothing INC, we have seen how they treat their clients with dignity and kindness. HopeWell Ranch has often referred our own clients, their families and friends to this organization. The majority of our clients are below the poverty level and have a great need for clothing. This need is especially apparent in the winter months. Our organization has also passed on clothes that have been donated to us because we know of the great need. Another specific way Clothing Inc. has helped us in our mission is to give us stuffed animals that are donated to them. We use these stuffed animals as prizes at our community events. Children receiving these prizes are thrilled as many of them do not have much. We appreciate this partnership. 
On an ongoing basis HopeWell Ranch will continue to make referrals and donate to Clothing Inc. It is a great collaborative partnership that we desire to continue moving forward. 
We recommend Clothing Inc. as a reputable agency that provides a needed service in our community. 
Jodi Stuber Executive Director/Co-owner HopeWell Ranch 6410 W. Leiter Road Weidman, MI 48893 989-644-5965 
“For I know the plans I have for you”, says the Lord, “Plans for good and not for evil, plans to give you a future and a hope.” Jeremiah 29:11 
